
From:  "John & Tricia Venables"  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  18/12/2014 21:11 
Subject:  Cumnor site 22 
 
Dear Sirs, 
With regard to the change from Green Belt to brown belt for site 22 Cumnor, 
we would support this as it seems a good area for future development, which 
would not encroach on the village. 
John and Tricia Venables, 
Portelet, 
Stanville Road, 
Cumnor Hill, 
Oxford, OX2 9JF. 




